
     RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO./ 023/ RIAS/ 2025-26                                                DATE: 12/08/25 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

On the occasion of the 79th celebration of India’s freedom, we are pleased to 
inform you regarding the flag hoisting followed by the program conducted in 
our school campus. The timings of the program will be from 08:30 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m. on 15th August 2025. The students availing school transportation will 
be picked up and dropped in the school bus. Parents of students who are not 
availing school transport are requested to pick up the students from the school at 
10:15 a.m. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 


